Parnjit Sinﬂh

From: Aideen O'Neill <
Sent: 20 February 2022 19:30

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Objection to Planning Application 2021/3225/P (Murphy's Yard)

Dear Camden Planning Team,
Could you kindly lodge this objection to the above development.
| strongly oppose the application for the following reasons:

1. The high-rise nature of the proposed tower blocks will wipe out a significant proportion of the
iconic, distant skyline view of London from Parliament Hill.

2. These tower blocks will also have a highly adverse cffect on the openness of adjacent parts of the
heath, which incorporate important public areas in the form of the playing fields and lido.

3. The scale of the development — accommodation for 2,000+ residents, 7,000 square metres of office
space, and > 45,000 square metres of industrial space — will have a devastating effect on wildlife
occupying adjacent areas of the heath.

4. There is desultory provision made for green space within the development itself.

5. There is no specific provision made for affordable housing.

Aideen O’Neill.



